

Reference: FOI4097

Request:

1. Is your organisation signed up to the Standards for Employers of Social Workers?

No

As part of meeting the Standards Principal Social Workers are committed to completing an annual Health Check to assess practice conditions and working environments for their social workers. In 2020 the Health Check became a standardised online survey and was offered free to all councils.

- 2. Did your organisation carry out the 2020 Standards Health Check?
- a. Yes we surveyed all social workers and extended the survey to social work assistants/support workers
- b. Yes we surveyed social workers only
 - c. No
- 3. If you answered yes to question 2 did you:
- a. Publish the Health Check findings for your organisation
- * Yes/No
- b. Agree a joint action plan with UNISON on how to take forward the Health Check findings
- * Yes/No
- 4. If your organisation is not currently signed up to the Standards are you considering doing so for 2021?
 - * Yes
- 5. Will your organisation be completing the 2021 Health Check when it is issued this autumn?
 - * Yes/No Not yet decided

The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY

Date: 11/08/2021 Page 1 of 1